
CHAIRMAN
Railway Recruitment Board, Allahabad

NOTICE

“Serving Customers with a smile”

It is hereby informed to all the candidates, who have already 
applied for the above post, may check status of their applications 
on the website of RRB/Allahabad i.e. www.rrbald.nic.in & 
www.rrbald.gov.in. All the accepted applications will be qualified 
for the centralized employment notification no. 1/2010 (Cat No.1, 
Post: Assistant Loco Pilot) and candidates need not apply again. 
“However, candidates whose applications found rejected, may 
apply again for the centralized employment notification no. 1/2010 
(Cat No.1, Post: Assistant Loco Pilot)  if they have obtained the 
requisite criteria.” 

The notice of rejection has already been dispatched by post 
to the concerned candidates separately.

Address : Opposite to GM/NCR/ALD Building, 
Near Subedarganj Rly. Hospital, Subedarganj, Allahabad-211033

 Ph. No. (0532) 2222585, FAX No. (0532) 2430472, 

Govt. of India, Ministry of Railways

(Post- Assistant Loco Pilot, Cat-17, Emploment Notice No.1/2009)

Date: 11.02.2010
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